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N O T I F I C A T I O N 

 

Nominations: Champions of the Earth Award 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

Since 2004, recipients of the prestigious Champions of the Earth Award organized annually by the 

United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP) have been recognized for their tireless efforts in 

promoting sustainable practices. Their role as dedicated environmentalists and their commitment to 

improving human conditions have set the example for the world to follow.  

 

In light of the above, I am pleased to inform you that the 2014 nomination process is now open.  

This year, UNEP will pay particular attention to nominees who have made significant progress in 

addressing climate change issues. I encourage your involvement in this important initiative by nominating 

a candidate who could be considered to be a laureate of this coveted award. Complete details can be found 

at:  http://www.unep.org/champions/nomination/#sthash.F30CZJd2.dpbs. 

 

I hope I can count on your participation in this important process. 

  

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 

 

 

 Braulio Ferreira de Souza Dias 

 Executive Secretary 
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